27™ March 2009 St Joseph’s Primary School
Middle Street,

Chinchilla, QLD 4413

Gambling Productivity Commission
GPO Box 1428

Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to you regarding the Productivity Commission Inquiry into Australia’s gambling industry.
I am the Secretary of the P&F Association at St Joseph’s Primary School, Chinchilla QLD. We have a
long standing and positive relationship with the Chinchilla RSL Club.

Chinchilla is a small regional town where all organisations and businesses rely on each other for
support. As a small school we conduct many fundraising events throughout the year which provides
a much needed source of income for the school. We have benefited from the support provided by
the RSL for a number of years. The RSL Club has supported us by providing sponsorship and
donations for our fundraising efforts and they have also provided us with venues for various events
in the past.

Our relationship is strong because the RSL is a non-profit organisation and understands the needs of
our school and the local community. While we are just one beneficiary of the RSL, we know that
many other community services and events would not be available if they did not have the support
of local clubs and organisations such as the RSL.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Cummins
Secretary P&F Association

St Joseph’s Primary School

Chinchilla, QLD.




